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Washington, D.C. 20505 

August 20, 2010 

Reference: F-2010-01319 

Dear Mr. Ostergaard: 

On 4 August 2010, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received 
your 27 July 2010 letter concerning your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for 
records about Harry A. Bruno. Your letter advises you have initiated a request with the U.S. 
Citizenship and Immigration for the information regarding Mr. Bruno’s citizenship that We 
requested in our 18 June 2010 letter. 

We are canceling this request. When you receive the citizenship information, you 
may send it to us and We will be happy to open a new request for records on Mr. Bruno. 

Sincerely, 

Delores M Nelson 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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Note: Requester did not provide naturalization or LPR information on his subject. 
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